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WEEKLY

Tues 7th Nov - Dress to Express Bring £2 (see below for details)  
Wed 8th Nov - Parents evening
Fri 10th Nov - 9am – Year 5 Remembrance Day Worship (Year 5 parents invited to attend)
Sun 12th Nov - Year 4 and 5 Family Service at Clitheroe URC Church
Mon 13th Nov - Parents evening
Fri 17th Nov - Children in need - Bring £1 & wear anything spotty
Fri 1st Dec - FOBS Film night
Thurs 7th Dec - Reception class trip to the Pantomime
Fri 8th Dec - Y1 & Y2 trip to the Pantomime
Sun 10th Dec - Year 2 and 3 Family Service at Clitheroe URC Church
Wed 13th Dec - KS2 trip to see Shrek the musical
Thurs 14th Dec - Christmas Stay & Play
Thurs 14th Dec - KS2 Carol Service 5pm
Fri 15th Dec - Breakfast with Santa
Wed 20th Dec - KS1 Nativity 2pm 7 5pm
Fri 22nd Dec - Christingle led by Year 4

A huge Thank You to everyone who  supported the pumpkin competition and  Halloween disco -
FOBS raised £530.47. The Best yet!!

Welcome back a new half term. Please check out your child’s class page for updates on what they will
be learning this half term, PE days etc. We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to
parents evening over the coming weeks and letting you know how your child has settled in to their
new class and progress made. 

Last year, we started to collect a ‘Pool of People’ as a list in school. The idea of this list of people
(parents, friends, grandparents etc) is to collect names of people that may have a skillset or job in a
particular field. If and when year groups are learning about that e.g, dentist, nurse, scientist, we can
contact you and ask if you would be available to come in for an hour to discuss it with the children. If
you think this is you or know someone who would be interested, please can you email the office and
let us know. Thank you.

Check out the dates below for upcoming events.  As always, please only support when you feel able to
do so. 

DIARY



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Stars of the Week

Headteacher Award

Author Visit to school

The Bethany Project visit to school



THIS WEEK

If Tuesday is a PE day for your child, please
just ensure they have trainers on or with

them. 

Just to remind you that Barrow URC Primary

School are now registered with

easyfundraising, which means you can raise

FREE donations for us every time you shop

online. Over 7,000 brands will donate to us

when you use easyfundraising to shop with

them – at no extra cost to yourself! These

donations really mount up and make a BIG

difference to us, so we’d really appreciate it if

you could take a moment to sign up and

support us. It’s completely FREE and only

takes a moment. You can find our

easyfundraising page at

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes

/barrow-urc-primary/?

utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pmc&ut

m_content=gs-email1 

Thank you so much!

Christmas Shopping?

Poppies & mechandise

will be on sale from

Monday on behalf on the

British Royal Legion


